
MEMORANDUM 

To:  Comment File (S7-10-22) – The Enhancement and Standardization of Climate-
Related Disclosures for Investors   

From:  The Office of the Chair, U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission  

Date: March 17, 2023 

Re: Meeting with Investor Advocates 

On March 17, staff from the Office of the Chair met with representatives from Americans for 
Financial Reform, Public Citizen, the Center for American Progress, and Sierra Club about the 
SEC’s proposal for the enhancement and standardization of climate-related disclosures for 
investors.  During the meeting, participants discussed investors’ need for information about 
climate-related financial risks facing public companies in light of market events, such as 
implementation of the Inflation Reduction Act, as well as other legislative and regulatory 
developments within the United States and internationally.  

Attendees:  

• Alex Martin, Americans for Financial Reform 
• Clara Vondrich, Public Citizen 
• Yevgeny Shrago, Public Citizen 
• Alex Thornton, Center for American Progress 
• Ben Cushing, Sierra Club 
• John Kostyack, Kostyack Strategies 

SEC Attendees 

• Mika Morse, Policy Counsel 

 

 




